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Our vote by mail system has worked very well for many years. It makes it easier for 

more people to vote. I personally sit down at home and take lots of time to review all 

of the measures and candidates, fill out my voting form and drive it to the Multnomah 

County drop box every election. Please do not change something that does not need 

to be changed or fixed. It's a great system.  

Thank you. 


